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10.07.2025: Egor Litvinenko makes his debut at the Norisring  

A challenging but ultimately encouraging weekend lies behind Egor Litvinenko. The 22-year-old 
mechanical engineering student at RWTH Aachen University and GT4 driver competed for the first 
time at the tradition-steeped Norisring - a circuit he was previously unfamiliar with. Despite difficult 
conditions, Egor showed his potential and put in a strong performance together with team-mate 
Oscar Dix.  

The weekend got off to a far from ideal start: an accident involving Dix in the first free practice 
session meant that Egor had to go straight into qualifying without any track time. A very bad starting 
position - but the young driver from Aachen did not let this discourage him. The duo finished 20th in 
the first qualifying session, followed by 21st place in the second.  

In the first race of the weekend, Litvinenko managed a small chase to catch up. With a constant pace 
and faultless driving, the duo moved up to 18th place. Although the result fell short of their own 
expectations, the direction was right. "The first race was important to get a feel for the track. 
Without prior training, it was extremely difficult," commented Litvinenko after the race. 

The breakthrough came on Sunday: Litvinenko and Dix put in an impressive performance in the 
second race and finished the race in a strong 13th place. In the end, there was little separating them 
from a top 10 finish. "With a little more preparation time, that would definitely have been possible," 
Litvinenko analysed realistically. "Our goal was to finish in the top ten - unfortunately the training 
accident on Friday slowed us down. But we made the best of it."  

The student is confident about the upcoming race weekend at the Nürburgring. He has already won 
there in another GT4 series in 2023 - a success that he would now like to repeat. "I'm highly 
motivated. If we get through without any incidents, I definitely think we can achieve a top 10 finish 
or better," says Litvinenko.  

GT4 Germany remains exciting - and Egor Litvinenko proves once again that he is one of the most 
promising young drivers in the field.  
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